LUFFIN’ NEWS Continued

LUFFIN NEWS – April 2006

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------

SAIL TO DALE’S

Saturday May 27, 2006

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

MAY RACE WEEKEND –

Saturday will be our annual Sail to Dale’s at Lake Waccamaw. Please meet at the restaurant at 5:00 PM for dinner. Those arriving by water have permission to use the pier. If you wish to ride the barge be at the club at 4:00 PM. Of course you may travel by land, especially if the weather is bad. I look forward to seeing you there.

Sunday there will be a competitor’s meeting at 2:00 PM. We will announce the time for the first signal at the meeting. Seven boats raced in April and I look forward to seeing a good number of participants again this month.
APRIL BOARD MEETING MINUTES:

Waccamaw Sailing Club, Inc.

Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors

April 22, 2006, 3100 Canal Cove Road, Lake Waccamaw, NC

Directors Present:  Mike Cooper, Valerie Georgevitch, Gil Vick, David Sessoms

A quorum being present, Chairman Mike Cooper called the meeting to order at 2:15 PM.

Minutes of the March 25, 2006 meeting were accepted by consensus.

Purser Georgevitch reported $21,700 on hand this date.

50 members paid as of today.  
Tax returns were presented to Mike Cooper for review.

Discussion of roof area:  Measurements show a total area of about 3500 ft sq.

Discussion on stock:  Issuing a letter of receipt instead of certificates will help us get stock back into the club when members leave.  

Motion: Issue only letter of receipt for new shares of stock.  Seconded and approved by consensus.

Letter of receipt needed for recently purchased shares to Callahan, Dodd, Hulon, Harris, & King and to Butts for Brown’s purchased share. 

Gil Vick, Yeoman

Draft, April 24, 2006
STOCKHOLDER’S LIST – Follow this address to enroll and gain access to the secure location: http://groups.yahoo.com/group/sail2wsc/. You will have to join Yahoo, which is free. If you do not have internet access please contact a board member to receive the list by mail.

STORAGE – There are five pontoon boat trailers on the back lot, one with a boat. I am aware of only three members who have pontoon boats. If you know who owns the extra trailers please call me at 910-642-2878. As a courtesy, please put your name on property stored at the club. Thank you.

NEXT MONTH – June 24-25. Saturday afternoon we will Raft Up at Big Creek. Maybe it will be warm enough to swim by then. Club races will be held on Sunday.  Look for more details in next month’s Luffin’ News.

EMAIL – If you would like to save postage by receiving the Luffin’ News electronically, please e-mail me at ecooper@intrstar.net. Thank you.

Be sure to check the website for more club information. http://www.ussailing.net/waccamaw/
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